
December 18, 2023 

Mr. Michael Wrinn 
Director of Planning &  
Land Use Management 
Town Annex 
Wilton, CT 06897 
United States 

Re: Applicant number #23-12-21   Stark/Fletcher   68 Grey Rocks Road 

Dear Mr. Wrinn, 

I am the Owner of the abutting property at 60 Grey Rocks Road. After corresponding with 
Mr. Stark via text and email on the topic, I’m am writing in support of the requested 
variance of Section 29-5.D, to install a new propane generator (1) and above ground 
propane tanks (4) within the 40ft. side setback line, at 32.5’ & 16’ respectively. 

Sincerely, 

Chris McCagg 
60 Grey Rocks Road 


